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Carol Law and Gary Lewis greeted 

all Rotarians, visitors and guests with a 

warm greeting and firm handshake.   

Rotarian Jeff Lewis assisted by Sargent 

at Arms Tim Kane sold raffle tickets. 

President Alan called the meeting to 

order and wrestled with the microphone 

before asking Rotarian Earl Hutto to lead 

us in prayer.  After the prayer, Rotarian 

Earl led Rotarians in the Pledge of 

Allegiance to our flag. 

President Alan then asked former 

President Ray to the podium for a 

special presentation.  President Ray 

recognized Rotarian Eric Nickelsen for 

achieving status as a Paul Harris Plus 

donor.   What a great honor for a worthy 

Rotarian.  President Alan noted again the 

successes of the Downtown Rotary in 

the year just concluded and the 

Presidential Citation award earned under 

former President Ray’s leadership.  The 

club then gave President Ray (and his 

board) a standing ovation for a job well 

done! 

President Alan then called Rotarian 

Frank Beall to the podium for Sunshine.  

There were no military guests today.  

Rotarian Frank introduced those who 

celebrate birthdays this week and led us 

in a rousing “happy birthday you all.”  

Rotarian Ted Brown was the lucky 

winner of $66 in this week’s raffle.   

President Alan then called upon this 

year’s program chair to introduce this 

week’s speaker, Ed Spears.  Ed is the 

Executive Director of the Community 

Maritime Park Associates.  Ed provided 

a very comprehensive update on the 

progress being made at the site with 

great pictures showing the project at 

various stages.  Ed noted that in the 

1960's, area was used as a petroleum 

distribution location which resulted in 

significant soil contamination issues 

which had to be addressed prior to 

construction. 

Ed told us that the stadium and field 

sit at 15 feet above the median high tide 

level.  To achieve this, much fill dirt was 

brought to the site.  Progress on the 

stadium is proceeding on schedule 

although the acquisition of the Double 

“A” baseball team has resulted in some 

modifications to the stadium design to 

a c c o m m o d a t e  l e a g u e  r u l e s .  

Notwithstanding, the construction is 

proceeding nicely and the contractor 

expects the project to conclude on time.  

Ed told that plans for a 48 wet, slip 

marina on the west side of the project 

remain in place.  Parking will initially be 

355 surface spaces on the northwest 

corner of the project with additional 

parking at various nearby locations such 

as City Hall. 

At the conclusion of the remarks, 

Rotarian John thanked Ed for keeping 

the club updated on progress at the park.  

Ed invited Rotarians to contact him for a 

tour of the facilities as they continue to 

take shape.  President Alan thanked 

everyone who worked on today’s 

program and then declared our meeting 

adjourned. 

ROTARY WHEELS 

MINUTES 

 Congratulations to Jock Mobley on proposing marriage to Angie Jones at the Eifle Tower on a recent trip to Europe!!!  Does 

that mean she doesn't get to keep the car??? 

 On Friday, June 24th, members of the Pensacola Rotary partnered with members from Five Flags Rotary to work at Habitat for 

Humanity.  
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Five Flags New World Landing Mon. 12:15 pm 

Gulf Breeze Legends Restaurant Tues.   7:00 am 

 Andrews Institute 

Milton Red Barn on Hwy. 90 Tues. 12:00 pm 

Seville Seville Quarter Tues.   5:30 pm 

Perdido Triggers Restaurant Wed.   7:30 am 

Cantonment Scenic Hills Country Club Wed. 12:15 pm 

Cordova Gulf Coast Kid’s House Thur.    7:00 am 

Pace Stonebrook Village Thur.   7:00 am  

Suburban West  Pensacola Yacht Club Thur. 12:00 pm 

Navarre  The Tuscan Grill Thur. 12:00 pm 

 Hidden Creek Golf Course 

Pensacola North Asbury Place Friday 12:00 pm 
 Cokesbury Methodist 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Birthdays for the week of  
July 11th through July 18th 

Jean Norman – July 12     

 born in Raleigh, NC, in Rotary 19 years 

Terry Scruggs – July 15      

 born in Atmore, AL,  in Rotary 18 years 

GREETERS AND TICKET SALES 

UPCOMING SPEAKERS 

PRAYER AND PLEDGE 

July 

12 - District Governor Jeanne Quave 

19 - Tax Watch 

26 - Superintendent Malcolm Thomas - Escambia County School 

 District 

July 12 

Prayer/Pledge:  RP Doyle 

Sunshine:  Bob Hart 

 

July 19 

Prayer/Pledge:  Leonard Swartz 

Sunshine:  Alan Bookman 

 July 26 

Prayer/Pledge:  Martin Harwood 

Sunshine:  Bob Mills 

 

July 12: Greeters:  Joe Maloney and Nancy Maloy 

 Ticket Sales:  Bill Maloy and Trey Manderson 
 

July 19: Greeters:  Ron Martin and Brian Masterson 

 Ticket Sales:  Jerry Maygarden and Trip Maygarden 
 

July 26: Greeters:  Bryan McCall and Glenn McDonald 

 Ticket Sales:  Rex McKinney  


